
348. C Davis
From: Davis, Cristine (Heathfield High School) 
Subject: Review of Educational Statutory Licence system

Re: removal of the Educational Statutory Licence system 
I am a secondary school library manager who works closely with teachers to access materials for students in the classroom. Teachers at our school routinely photocopy, print, scan and electronically share material with students and when in doubt they rely on me to inform them of their copyright obligations.
The Educational Statutory Licence system makes my job easy, because teachers know how much they can copy and share for their classroom practice, and the materials used can be tailored to the challenges of each group of students.
The daily demands of teaching make simplicity an imperative and I oppose any change to the current system that will create any further burden on teacher’s time and create uncertainty about what can and cannot be shared with students. 

Cristine DavisCristine Davis

Resource Centre - Manager

